
Town of Albion

Public Hearing: 2019 Preliminary Budget

November 7, 2018

Present: Supervisor Aaron Walter also present: Hwy Supt. Ted Benne'

Councilman Randy Ma+son           Fire Chief Wm. Holcomb

Councilman Lonny Ma+son     2nd Asst. Chief Corey Holcomb

Councilman Richard Corlis Sr.     3rd Asst. Chief Steve Steinfeld

Councilman Richard Mullin

Recording Secretary: Amy J. Ford, Town Clerk

Proof of No2ce having been furnished, the Public Hearing on the 2019 Preliminary Budget was called to 

order at 5:30pm by Supervisor Walter who then led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Supervisor Walter stated that there would be an increase of .93% mainly due to the increases in the Hwy

accounts and Fire Contract.

Chief Holcomb stated that there might possibly be another increase due to the addi2on of years the 

State has gone back on; the increase would depend on how many claims are submi'ed. Also Chief 

Holcomb asked if the ligh2ng district would be smaller. Supervisor Walter stated that he has contacted 

the board regarding replacing the lights with LED; he is s2ll wai2ng on a response from Na2onal Grid.

Mo�on made by Councilman L. Ma�son seconded by Councilman Mullin to close the public hearing. 

Mo�on carried. Adopted (5-0) Supervisor Walter – aye; Councilman R. Ma�son – aye; Councilman L. 

Ma�son – aye; Councilman Corlis – aye; Councilman Mullin – aye

All person(s) desiring to be heard, having been heard, the Hearing was terminated at 5:45pm.

Respec<ully submi'ed,

Amy J. Ford, RMO

Town Clerk


